
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that in accordance with the order of the Office of the Governor issued March 16, 

2020, the Pasadena Economic Development Corporation (“the Corporation”) will hold its monthly meeting by video 

conference on Thursday, June 24 at 3:00 p.m. in order to advance the public health goal of limiting face-to-face 

meetings to slow the spread of COVID-19.  (The meeting is regularly held in the City of Pasadena Pre-Council 

Conference Room at Pasadena City Hall, 1149 Ellsworth Drive, Pasadena, Texas.)  On this date and at this time the 

Corporation will hold its Board Meeting and a Public Hearing on certain projects being considered by the Corporation 

pursuant to the Development Corporation Act (“the Act”) to promote or develop new or expanded business enterprises 

and other projects permitted or authorized by the Act, including as follow: 

 

1. Consideration to approve the Proposed FY 22 Operating and CIP Budgets. A copy of the proposed budget 

can be found on the City’s website at www.pasadenatx.gov/agendacenter and the EDC website at 

www.pasadenaedc.com/media-center. 

 

For link and dial-in to video conference please visit www.pasadenaedc.com/media-center and click on June Agenda. 

 

WITNESS MY HAND AND THE OFFICIAL SEAL OF THE CORPORATION, this the 9th day of June 2021. 

 

     NAME: Steve Cote 

     TITLE: Chairman, PEDC 
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